
Hi! My name is Erik Grigoryan, and I am running for re-election as ASU Treasurer 
for the 2025-2026 academic year. I am currently pursuing an Economics major 
with plans to minor in Accounting at UCLA. My experience as an assistant 
manager at Kluckin Chicken, where I handled finances, inventory, and asset 
management, has given me a strong foundation in financial oversight that I’ve 
brought to the ASU board. 
 
This past year, I’ve worked as a member of the College Budget Committee, 
chaired the Finance Committee, and took part in the Executive Council. I’ve been 
dedicated to ensuring that every financial decision we make benefits the student 
body, whether it’s improving club funding, advising student organizations on 
profitable fundraising strategies, or securing the resources they need to thrive. 
I’ve strived to be a strong advocate for students’ needs, listening to their 
concerns and providing practical solutions. 
 
For the upcoming year, I plan to continue advancing club funding, maximize the 
impact of fundraising activities, and ensure more resources are available for all 
student organizations. By implementing new, innovative financial strategies, I aim 
to create an economic renaissance that will directly benefit clubs, ASU, and the 
entire student body. 
 
As ASU Treasurer, my priority will always be to ensure your voices are heard and 
that your concerns are addressed, whether that’s through better funding 
opportunities, more engaging events, or improving overall student resources. I 
am committed to transparency, collaboration, and delivering results that matter to 
students. 
 
I would be honored to continue serving you and ask for your vote to help me turn 
this vision into reality. Vote Erik! 


